

BALKAN JUDO ASSOCIATION

10.03.2020/Tekirdağ

Dear Friends,

All over the world now because of a very serious COVID-19 virus;

March 28-29, 2020 Bulgaria seniors balkan championships and April 25-26, 2020 cadet Balkan Championships in Turkey will be held on an advanced date due to extraordinary circumstances as balkan judo Federation.

In light of the continuous new developments in the COVID-19 crisis and the deterioration of the situation in lots of countries, traveling has become more and more risky, and so have become any public gatherings.

We are in the unfortunate position where we must cancel our Seniors and cadet Balkan Judo Championschip in order to protect the athletes and also to comply with the general safety measures all around the world.

In the upcoming days we will inform you with the new dates of the tournament.

Deniz SiLLi

Balkan Judø Association

General Secretary